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Rules Committee,

Electing the President that won the popular vote vs the electoral vote is important to me and
many other Americans! The popular vote represents American's actual choice. The Electoral
vote is antiquated and is un-American!! 
If the electoral vote is going to choose our leaders, then Americans won't bother to vote. It's a
constitutional right! It's time to make every voter's voice heard!!

Gail Battaglia 
gailbee@ccountry.net 
1999 Little Applegate Rd 
Jacksonville, Oregon 97530
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